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19 July 2019

Dear Parents

Thank you to the amazing PTA for a fantastic and successful Summer Fete last Saturday
and thank you to all the families who joined us on the day.

We had a lovely Grandparent’s Assembly this week, it was lovely to see so many
Grandparents.

On Thursday we had our Annual St Mary’s Got Talent where various children showed the
school their talents ranging from singing, dancing, telling jokes, magic tricks, etc. We have
some very talented children at St Mary’s.

We had a fun and moving Leaver’s Assembly this morning, we wish everyone leaving the
very best for the future, we know all of our Year 4 pupils will go on to great things.

Art Competition

Well done to the winners of our Art Competition, they were Mrs Marsh and Charlotte
from Year 4; the runner-up was Selina from Year 4. We will be using some of these
winning designs as murals on the school.

Moonbury Rings 19'"-215t July @ Maumbury Rings, Dorchester

Please note:

Friday 19" — Museum of the Moon — due to the predicted high winds tonight Luke
Jerram’s Moon installation will now be presented inside the Dorchester Corn

Exchange — Friday 12.00-5.00 pm, Saturday & Sunday 10.00 am — 8.00 pm.

Friday 19" — the singing event has been cancelled tonight due to the weather
forecast — it has been postponed to Sunday evening

20™ July — Open air cinema event from 4.00 pm in Maumbury Rings
21st July — Science Festival ‘How to be an astronaut’ 1200 noon until 4.00 pm.

21st July - Apollo — One Giant Leap”. Musical performance involving 100s of children
from DASP schools plus a procession of art work through the town from 6.00 pm

All FREE to attend.
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BBC Spotlight

As you know our Year 3 class were filmed by the BBC taking part in a self-care sparkle
workshop. The BBC have confirmed that this piece will be broadcast on the news next
week. We will send a text out if we find any further information, but keep an eye out for
it on Spotlight.

Dorchester Neighbourcar

This is a scheme run by volunteers to drive people to health related appointments in
Dorchester. They have vacancies for volunteer drivers but more urgently to answer the
mobile phone.

If you have a few spare hours occasionally and would like to join their friendly team.
Find out more from their administrator Joan Hutson on 01305 269330 or
Jhutson101@gmail.com

Thank you to all the families for their support of the children and St Mary’s during the
last year, we have had a successful year and the children have thrived.

I hope you all enjoy the Summer break and we will see you back at St Mary’s on
Wednesday 4" September.

Yours Sincerely

@’ ? e/~

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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